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I strongly object to animal experimentation in any form. It has been proven time and again that results 

of experiments on animals are dangerously flawed and basically are useless, as animals do not have 

the same biology, physiology, anatomy, endocrinology or psychology as humans. 

The use of public funds to benefit experimenters with NO humanity, who I believe should be jailed for 

cruelty, is appalling. Why are these experiments always hidden from the public that is funding them? 

If in the public’s best interest and there wasn’t anything to be ashamed of, there would be no fear of 

exposure! 

Instead, the government is trying to criminalise the people who expose these atrocities. 

There are many alternatives to animal experimentation, with more reliable and quicker results. All the 

money and time that has already been wasted on vivisection could have been put to good use and 

saved people the living hell of illness and debilitating injuries. 

Maybe the forced isolation of Covid can give an inkling of the suffering of these sentient beings. Forced 

to live in barren, cold cages, in solitude, strapped into metal machines without the ability to move at 

all, prodded, cut open, poisons poured into or on them, probes placed in their brains, blinding liquids 

dripped into their taped open eyes, without tear ducts. Imagine the agony and terror of being tortured 

to death by these methods! No relief, no kind touch or words. Only people without any empathy, an 

essential feature of narcissistic personality disorder, would allow this. 

I also do not understand the justification to force animals to smoke or drink alcohol when the possible 

results of this CHOICE by humans is well known. There are many other experiments without any 

likelihood of a logical outcome. 

I implore you to release all animals currently held in research facilities to rescue centres and BAN 

animals experimentation permanently! 


